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I am concerned about the introduction of laws which, it seems to me, are going 
to make it harder for people at the margins of our society to vote ... I believe 
compulsory voting is great, but for some people it's more complicated to fulfil 
this obligation than others. Voting needs to remain as simple as possible for ALL 
eligible people. Also, the checking of IDs would seem to me a waste of time and 
money. 
Please be very sure how these laws might impact on our community. 
Thank you, 
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